
  

  
 
 
 

July 11, 2023 
 
 
 

 
The end of term count-down 

 
There are only 9 more school days left.  However, we are packing lots of things in. 

Here is a quick check-list to help us all know the who, what, when and where arrangements! 
 

Date and day Event Who, what , when, where 

Tuesday 11 
July 

Last horse riding. Parents invited to attend 
 
 
 
Inter School Cricket bash  

Cornillo stables. For children who 
have already attended horse riding 
in term 6. 
 
Children watching a cricket match  
 pupils v staff 
 

Wednesday 
12 July 

End of term treat: Production company 
performing Oliver 

Ks 2 children can watch the 
performance in the school hall in 
the morning. 
 

Thursday 13 
July 

Rev Monica from St Leonards Church Deal  -
leading worship.  
 
Whole School Meals leading presentation 
about the Eatwell Plate 

 Collective worship taking place in 
the school hall. 
 
Healthy eating - a practical 
presentation and food tasting 
opportunity for Yr 3 and Yr 4 pupils. 
Taking place in the school hall 
Thursday afternoon.  
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Friday 14 July Fire Safety Talks 
 
 
 
Friday Fairness Fiesta.  
Please donate generously what you can. 
Please find the charity we are donating 
towards. 
Website 
https://samphiredover.wixsite.com/schools-
of-sanctuary 
 

 
 

Short talks to each class in the 
morning about fire safety 
awareness. 
 
Charity fund raising day event.  
We ask that every child bring a 
small backpack to school packed 
with the items that your child 
thinks they want to carry with them 
if they were evacuating their home 
and country and setting off as a 
refugee to find a new home. 
Wear Blue and Yellow. For Ukraine 
Children will design posters, write 
slogans and letters.  At 2pm all 
children will walk around the 
school fields as part of our refugee 
awareness. 
 

Saturday 15 

July  
Small group of Yr 6 children attending 
Wimbledon Tennis tournament  
 

All day – Wimbledon. Train journey. 

Monday 17 
July 

Head Teacher cup and award celebration 
presentation assembly.  
 

School hall. 09:10 am. For pupils 
and staff 

Tuesday 18 
July 

Yr 6 dress rehearsal to school.  
 
Yr 6 end of year performance called 
 “Robin and the Sherwood  Hoodies” for  
families to attend. 
 
 
 
BBQ for Yr 6 pupils and staff. 

School hall. Morning event. 
 
Performance starts 17:00hrs  
Enter through main entrance. 
Doors open at 16:45 hrs. No photos 
to be shared on any social media 
platforms. Thank you! 
 
End of year Yr 6 party. 18:30 – 
19:30 hrs 

Wednesday 
19 July 

Last play therapy sessions 
Last Forest School Yr 1 pupils. 
 

 

Thursday 20 

July 
End of year DISCO.  
Tickets going on sale from the school office. 
Hotdogs and cold drinks. 
 

Theme “all things Neon – bold and 
bright!” 
KS 1 15:30 – 16:45.  
KS2 17:00hr - 18:15hrs 
Please collect children from outside 
the school hall. 
Adults will let the children out a 
class at a time through the fire 
doors. 
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Friday 21 July Yr 6 Leavers Service  
All children will attend. 
 
Please collect children from St George’s 
Church at 15:15hrs.  
 
Allow time for slight delays. Thank you. 
Please do not post any photo’s on to any 
social media platforms. Thank you. 
 

Held at St George’s Church.  
Yr 6 pupils will walk to the church 
in the morning, have their packed 
lunch at the church and rehearse. 
 
Doors open to families at 13:15hrs 
 
Please collect your child from 
outside the back entrance of St 
George’s Church – the grassy area 
behind the church.  
 
At 15:15hrs each class will be led 
out by their class teacher on to the 
grassy area where you can collect. 

 
END OF TERM. HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

 
Term 1 starts for pupils on Monday 4th September at 08:30am. 

 
 
 
 

 
I hope that you all keep safe over the summer holidays.  Have fun, rest, laugh and play. 
From all your DP family, thank you for such a productive, happy school year. 
Thank you for your kind encouragement, your support when we are not quite getting it right and 
for joining in all of our events. You make this school a great family! 
 
Blessings to you all over the holidays, see you in September!! 
 
Justine Brown 
Head Teacher. 
 


